
To ring in the new sports season, Queens Deanery No. 5 celebrated a Catholic Youth Organization Mass on Saturday, Oct. 22 at Holy 
Family, Flushing. 

Young athletes wore their team uniforms and prayed alongside their parents, coaches, aides and volunteers for a successful and safe 
sports season. 

Queens Deanery No. 5 includes Our Lady of the Blessed Sacrament, Bayside; St. Gregory the Great, Bellerose; St. Kevin, Flushing; St. 
Anastasia, Douglaston; St. Josaphat, Bayside; Holy Family; American Martyrs, Bayside; Sacred Heart, Bayside; St. Robert Bellarmine, 
Bayside; and Our Lady of the Snows, North Floral Park. 
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UPCOMING EVENTS  

1/28/17ð GIRLS BASKETBALL 

PLAYOFFS BEGIN 

 

2/9/17ñBOYS BASKETBALL 

PLAYOFF MEETINGñ7pm @ 

ICCñDOUGLASTON 

 

2/12/17ñEND OF BOYS BAS-

KETBALL REGUALR SEASON 

 

2/13/17ñGIRLS VOLLEYBALL 

A&R DEADLINE 

 

2/25/17ñBOYS BASKETBALL 

PLAYOFFS BEGIN 

 

3/1/17ñBASEBALL/SOFTBALL 

MEETINGñ7pm @ ICCñ

DOUGLASTON 

 

3/1/17ñSPRING SOCCER 

MEETINGñ7pm @ IC CENTER 

 

3/4/17ñCYO CHEERLEADING 

SHOWCASE 

 

3/18-19/17: BOYS BASKETBALL 

CHAMPIONSHIP WEEKEND 

 

 

Welcome  

Dear Friends of the Catholic Youth Organization:  

 

As you know, the CYO serves the youth of our Diocese, with its core mission to help the young people to be more 

Christ-like in the way they live and what they value.   The young person is the main focus, not the athletic activi-

ty.   Through the varied mediums of sports and other programs, the CYO promotes participation and sportsmanship 

with the leadership necessary to form a well -rounded individual, who will be prepared to live in society with honor, 

dignity and Christian values, promoting Church, Family and Community.  

 

At this time, we would like you to know that our programs are growing and, with growing programs, come growing 

expenses.  Our goal is to raise the funds to underwrite some of our costs through our new ò300 Clubó ð 300 raffle 

tickets, $100.00, per ticket, raising $30,000.00.  First prize is $10,000.00, second is $3,000.00, and, third is $2,000.00.  The 

drawing will be held on June 2, 2017, at our annual Hall of Fame Dinner, at the Immaculate Conception Center.   

 

Whether you purchase a ticket, go in on a ticket or advertise the sale of the tickets in your parishõs weekly bulletin, 

we are grateful for your continued support and the ongoing support of your local business community.  

 

If you are interested in purchasing a ticket or have any further questions, please reach out to my assistant, Annma-

rie Creighton.  Her number is 718.281.9548, and her email is acreighton@diobrook.org . 

 

Again, we thank you for your ongoing support and look forward to hearing from you.  

 

God bless,  

 

 

 
ROBERT CALDERA 

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR, CYO 
   

 

Please see page 4 of this newsletter for more information  

CYO Mass in Queens  

By Jim MancariñThe Tablet 

mailto:acreighton@diobrook.org
http://thetablet.org/author/jmancari/
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CYO BASKETBALL ñTOURNAMENT RESULTS  

 

 

CYO SOCCER ñTOURNAMENT RESULTS  

 

 

CYO VOLLEYBALL ñTOURNAMENT RESULTS  

 

Congratulations to all the teams that participated in the  

2016 - 17 CYO Volleyball Christmas Tournament. A special    

congratulations to the tournament champions and runner - ups:  

CYO SWIMMING ñBOYS 

CHAMPIONSHIPS  

The CYO Boys Swimming championships took place on Saturday 

January 7th at Eisenhower Park.  

Thank you to all the CYO Swimming directors, coaches, leaders, 

and swimmers on another successful season.  Congratulations 

to all the Swimming participants and parish teams.  A special 

congratulations to St. Sebastian "A" Diocesan Champs and St. 

Francis DeSales 'B' Diocesan Champs.  
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CYO CROSS COUNTRY TRACK  

The champions of the CYO’s fall cross-country season were crowned Oct. 23. 
This year’s big winner was St. Anne, Garden City, which took the title in four 
of the eight divisions. Here are the winners: 
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CYO CHEERLEADING SHOWCASE  

If you would like to have your CYO event or Parish func-

tion covered by the newspaper of the Brooklyn Diocese 

please contact Jim Mancari @ The Tablet  



Page 4 CATHOLIC YOUTH ORGANIZATION BROOKLYN DIOCESE 



±L{L¢ ¦{ hb ¢I9 ²9. !¢ ²²²Φ/¸h5h.ΦhwD 

Page 5 CATHOLIC YOUTH ORGANIZATION BROOKLYN DIOCESE 

SCHOOL OF EVANGELIZATION  

 

 Continuing our outreach to youth, we held the second of three youth days for the Diocese of 

Brooklyn for the pastoral year. Mass was celebrated by Auxiliary Bishop Paul Sanchez. Concelebrant includ-

ed Msgr. Aguggia, Fr. Edel, and Deacon Phil Franco. Our Servers were from Our Lady of Mercy, Queen of 

Martyrs, St. Margaretõs anmd Cathedral Prep.  

 The keynote for event was Colin Nykaza, Directof of the Office of Young Adult Ouytreach for 

the Archdiocese of NY. Colin discussed respect life issues- in light of the March For Life. As our MC we had 

David James, youth minister at St. Margaretõs. Music was provided by The Jornada Music Ministry as they led 

the warm up music, music for the mass and the adoration. The Catholic Scholars from Saint Johnõs Universi-

ty also helped with various aspects of the day including liturgy, set up, clean up, handing out gift bags and 

lunches.  

 We saw about 500 young people (junior high and High School aged) and their chaperones and 

their youth ministers and chaperones spent the event.  

 

 

Brooklyn Catholic Youth Day ñJanuary 21, 2017  

Paul Morisi  

Coordinator, Adolescent and Young Adult Faith Formation  


